
TREASURY DEPARTMENT. 

Washington, November-26, 1926. 

AMERICAN PHARMACEUTICAL ASSOCIATION, 
10 W. Chase St., 
Baltimore, Maryland. 

Sirs : 
Reference is made to your letter of November 13, 1926, in 

which you inquire whether Bureau ruling of November 8, 1926, 
holding the ASSOCIATION exempt from taxation under the provisions 
of Section 231 (6) of the respective Revenue Acts will be accepted 
by the Collectors of Internal Revenue of all districts. 

In reply you are advised that the ruling in question will be 
accepted by all Collectors of Internal Revenue. 

In compliance with your request there is returned the report 
of the Treasurer of the ASSOCIATION for the year 1926. 

Respectfully, 
C. R. NASH, 
Assistant to the Commissioner. 

Enclosure : 
Report. 

BY 
C. G. Hoffman 

Acting Chief of Section. 

The foregoing supplements the letter on p. 1038 of the Novem- 
ber JOURNAL A. PH. A., advising that contributions to the A. PH. A. 
Headquarters are deductible in determining taxable income. This 
communication advises that the ruling in question will be accepted 
by all Collectors of Internal Revenue. 

This letter is given publicity so that donors and prospective 
contributors may be advised. 


